
 

 

 

 

12th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope that you are well. 

As a Trust, we are continually wanting feedback from all stakeholders involved in our schools 

regarding their thoughts and feelings on their child’s education. The information provided is 

really helpful for us and allows us to plan any changes that are needed at a school and trust 

level.  

I appreciate that everyone is so busy at the moment, but would be really grateful if you could 

take some time to complete the survey link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuOaQYS0qe-

BDt4gyECpKO8dUMkNUU05CSkM0NUVYVUhFR0NIQkpBT0JTRy4u  

The deadline for completion of the survey is Friday 28th May 2021. 

Thank you very much for your time on this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Emma Howard 

Head of School 
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